RC 157

Regarding:  Withdrawal of Proposal 121
Submitted by: Kenai River Sportfishing Association

In light of passage of an amended proposal 104 for the Kenai Late-Run King
Salmon Management Plan and ADFG explanation that the management intent is
to achieve the lower end of established escapement goals as a high priority, KRSA

withdraws proposal 121.



